MEMORANDUM FROM DIANE E. ROSAS

Dear Debbie,

I would also like to thank you for your help and professionalism in setting up the event. Your staff was also very helpful and did a wonderful job in making the party a success.

With warmest regards,

Diane



Standard Oil Annuitant Club, Inc. Whiting, Indiana

Catering by Steve's 13200 S Baltimore Avenue Chicago, Illinois 660633

Dear Steve:

Thank You for Catering our recent Members Picnic at Whiting Park. The food was great and I received nothing but compliments.

Sincerely,

Picnic Committee.

June 9- Stoley



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY OF CHICAGO

RICHARD M. DALEY

Dear Mo Ziemek:

Just a note to thank you and your staff for catering the recent 10th Ward Breakfast. The service was excellent, and the food outstanding.

Best wishes to you for much continued success.

Sincerely,

axor



HEGEWISCH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE "Pride in Our Community...Faith in Our Future"

Steve's Lounge 13200 South Baltimore Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60633

Dear Steve:

On behalf of the Hegewisch Chamber of Commerce, I would like to thank you and the members of your staff for the excellent service we received during our recent St. Patrick's Day Dinner/Dance.

Sincerely,

Dolores Ruiz-Villalvazo

Dolores Ruz- Villalvago

Executive Director

Films On Tap 10061 Riverside Dr. #848 Touca Lake, CA 91602

BachelorMan the movie premiere party

Everyone;

The job you guy's did really made things great. If you ever need a reference, or just someone to hang out with, count me in.

Sincerely;

Rodney Lee Conover

Producer, "BachelorMan"

RLC/mj